
 

May 22, 2025 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman        Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations     House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol       H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for the Utah Transit Authority TRAX Light Rail Upgrades project in fiscal year 2026. 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Utah Transit Authority, located at 669 W 200 S, Salt Lake City, 
UT 84104. The funding would be used to replace 20 high-floor light rail vehicles with low-floor vehicles, 
improving accessibility and reliability.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in 49 USC section 5307. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Rep. Blake D. Moore 
Member of Congress 


